PREP PJIJAMA DAS

On Wednesday 6th March, to

celebrate learning the letter /p/, WED
Preps are invited to come to

school wearing their favourite

Prames & MARCH

Please ensure your childis ©
wearing closed toe shoes, \3_/"/
suitable for wearing outside (no
slippers!)

We can’t wait to see everyone’s
pyjamas!




